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Friday 25th November 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Thank you to all of the parents and family members who 
joined us for our Open Classrooms this morning. It was 
wonderful to see you all and thank you for your enthusiastic 
participation. We have been thrilled to see the hard work 
that the children have put into their learning this term, both 
at school and at home. This morning felt like a true 
celebration of all their fantastic learning. The homework 
projects have been amazing – thank you for all of your 
support with these projects at home and for your constant 
support every day. 
 
We continue to keep all of our loved ones in our prayers 
during this month of November, by saying the following 
prayer together. 

                Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord. 
And let perpetual light shine upon them. 

May they rest in peace. Amen 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
God bless, 
Mrs Dabbs 

 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Fri 2nd Dec - Menphys Carol Concert 

Tues 6th Dec – Foundation Nativity @ 2pm 

Wed 7th Dec – Year 1+2 Nativity @ 9:30am 

Thurs 8th Dec - Foundation Nativity @ 9:30am 

  Year 1+2 Nativity @ 2pm and 6pm 

 

Friday 16th December – LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

Advent Mass in Church on  

Monday 28th November  

at 9:30am 
You are all warmly invited to join us 

 for mass at Our Lady of Victories on Monday.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

We look forward to seeing lots of our children and 

families at the Church Christmas Bazaar tomorrow. 

Thank you to the staff and parents for your support. 


